
     

 

 

Important notice – Filming and photography at this event 
 

 

Please be aware that there will be filming and photography 
during this event.  

Please let one of the organisers know if you do not consent for 
any images taken to be used in our communications channels. 

Many thanks, Southampton CTC  


